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For immediate release 
 

FS Road 1260 Closed for Reconstruction and Culvert Replacement 
 
Sisters—Forest Service road 1260 at Roaring Creek on the Sisters Ranger District of the 
Deschutes National Forest is temporarily closed until early September due to ongoing 
road reconstruction and culvert replacement. 
 
It is hoped that this will cause minimal inconvenience to the public. 
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